Baumb, Nelly

From: Minor, Beth

Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 12:54 PM

To: Ellson, Penny; Council, City **Subject:** RE: Thank you, Beth Minor!

Thank you Penny,

I have enjoyed working for and with you over these many years. You have always been pleasant and I will miss you. Hopefully we can keep in touch.

Thank you for your kind words.



From: pennyellson12@gmail.com <pennyellson12@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 12:42 PM

To: Council, City <city.council@cityofpaloalto.org> **Cc:** Minor, Beth <Beth.Minor@CityofPaloAlto.org>

Subject: Thank you, Beth Minor!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Be cautious of opening attachments and clicking on links.

Honorable City Council,

I see that you will be honoring Beth Minor on her retirement this week.

I want to express my personal deep gratitude for Beth's service. During over two decades of community service with the city, Beth has given me guidance on process, committees and where to find documents countless times. Beth is a quintessential dedicated public servant. Her professionalism and warm, friendly presence at City Hall has made citizens feel welcomed into public process. Her gentle and patient guiding hand helps us all find the right person at the right moment to engage with the city productively. Beth is a shining example of a very skilled and dedicated staffer who values and supports positive democratic process.

I will miss Beth. I wish her the very best in her well-earned retirement.

Thank you, Beth!

Penny Ellson

